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April 11, 2013

TO: Honorable John Carona, Chair, Senate Committee on Business & Commerce
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: SB1034 by Carona (Relating to the unauthorized use of an alcoholic beverage permit or

license; providing a criminal penalty.), Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Alcoholic Beverage Code relating to the unauthorized use of an
alcoholic beverage permit or license, establishing it as a felony offense. The Alcoholic Beverage
Commission has determined that the bill would not result in a significant fiscal impact to the State.

No significant impact on state correctional populations, programs, or workload is anticipated from
any provisions of the bill that authorize or require a change in the sanctions applicable to adults
convicted of felony crimes. The bill would take effect on September 1, 2013.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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